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Our ref:  HoL/MS 
 
3rd April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Uniform and Appearance 
 
As part of our drive to continually raise standards, we would like to request your full support in ensuring 
that your child wears the correct academy uniform.  Shoes should be black leather, with no training 
shoes or canvas material permitted. For health and safety reasons, the only jewellery permitted as part 
of the academy uniform is a wristwatch. In addition, students should have natural hair colour and 
colouring of any kind is not permitted.  If a student’s uniform does not meet the standards of uniform 
and dress they will be placed in isolation until their uniform is of the expected standard. 
 
Following the re-brokering of Padgate Academy in December we have obtained ‘iron on’ badges for 
students’ blazers.  From 23rd April when students return after the Easter Break, all students will be 
required to have a Padgate Academy badge on their blazers.  Each student has been given a badge with 
this letter, please can you cover the old badge on your child’s blazer with the new badge.  Instructions 
as follows: 
 
Place badge on blazer (over the top of existing badge) 
Put a dry cloth over the top 
Use a hot dry iron (no steam) to press/adhere the badge on to the Blazer 
 
In addition to smart uniform, it is essential that students are fully prepared for their learning each day. 
Please can you re-enforce to your child the importance of having all the necessary books, equipment 
and homework for the following day.  
 
We continue to encourage parents to visit our website www.padgateacademy.co.uk which we update 
regularly with copies of letters, key dates, news about the academy and individual student successes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
 
Miss Edwards, Mr Johnson, Miss McPoland, Mr. Moore and Mr Taylor 
Heads of Learning for Year 7, Year 8, Year 9, Year 10 and Year 11 

http://www.uawarrington.org/

